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We believe that... 

 

Ý All students can learn. 

Ý Every child has unique 

interest, learning  styles, 

strengths and talents that 

should be developed and 

celebrated. 

Ý Building relationships and 

trust are essential to 

ensure a  safe, caring and 

inclusive environment. 

Ý Meeting the social, 

emotional and educational 

needs of every child is a 

collective responsibility. 

Ý Quality education  

provides opportunities for 

students to grow into 

responsible, confident, 

ethical, lifelong learners. 

Ý Effective communication 

between educators, 

families and students 

enhances programming 

and decision-making. 

ADMINISTRATION  MESSAGE 

SENATOR  RILEY N EWS 

Dear Senator Riley Families,  

This month we are re-implementing a reward system called the Principalõs 200 
Club.  This is a great program that rewards students for demonstrating the    
Characteristics of COLTS PRIDE:  

C - CITIZENSHIP 

O - OWNERSHIP 

L - LEARN 

T ð TEAM PLAYER 

S  - SAFETY 

School Staff will be on the lookout for students who follow school rules and show 
their COLT PRIDE. Our staff will award 10 Golden Tickets each day. Students 
who receive a ticket can then take their ticket to the office to sign the Principal's 
Celebrity Book, receive a small prize, and randomly select a number from 1-200 
out of a basket, and whatever number they choose designates where on the board 
their name will go. Students will then place their names on the Principalõs 200 
Club bulletin board in the Gathering Area.  

On our Principalõs 200 Club Board, students and staff can see all of the names of 
the students that have turned in their Golden Ticket.  When a row of 10 fills up, 
either horizontally or vertically, that group of students win the Mystery Prize. 
The students in that row will be invited to a 200 Club Party where they will meet 
with the Principal and receive their rewards! Prizes can be a Pizza Party with the 
principal, Ice Cream with the Counsellor, 9 Square with the vice-principal, or 
other wonderful mystery prizes! 

Once we have a winning row, we clear the board of all the studentsõ names and 
begin again! This allows us to have a reward about once a month. Students can 
have their names on the board more than once and tickets can be given by any 
adult in the school, not just the classroom teachers, so kids never know when 
someone will notice their COLT PRIDE! 

 
At Senator Riley, we want to create a positive environment for student learning. 
Our Principal's 200 Club helps us do that by recognizing the great things that we 
see happening at our school everyday! We hope every student gets a chance to be 
recognized for good behaviour. 
 
If you have questions about our Principal's 200 Club, feel free to contact the 
school anytime. We'd love to hear your feedback! 

Yours in Education, 

Ms. Tracey McKinnon 



 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our students and athletes of the month: 

Students of the month: January 2019 

Grade 6: Braiden C 

Grade 7: Cian R 

Grade 8: Reid M 

Athletes of the month:  
Grade 6 girl: Jessica A 

Grade 6 boy: Easton G 

Grade 7 girl: SarahLynn B 

Grade 7 boy: Jesse B 

Grade 8 girl: Georgia S 

Grade 8 boy: Ronan D 

 

Staff of the month: Mme Baxter 
 

 

 

 

Please help us keep our school clean! If your student 
wears winter boots to school please ensure that they 
have another pair of appropriate footwear to wear dur-
ing the day. If you can provide your student with a pair 
of clean running shoes that could be kept at school all 
year long for indoor wear and Phys. Ed. class it would 
help keep our floors clean and dry. We do provide shelv-
ing at the front doors for students to store winter boots during the day. 



January 2019 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 2 3 4 5 

6 7 
Day 2 

School 
Resumes 

8 

Day 1 

 

 

9 
Day 2 

 

10 
Day 1 

Quebec Trip 
Meeting 
7PM 

11 
Day 2 

Hot Lunch: 
Pizza 

12 

13 14 
Day 1 

 

 

15 
Day 2 

16 
Day 1 

 

 

17 
Day 2 

18 
Day 1 

Hot Lunch: 
Sobeys 

19 

20 21 
Day 2 

 

 

22 
Day 1 

 

23 
Day 2 

School 
Council 
7pm 

24  
Day 1 

Hot Lunch: 
McDôs 

25 

No 
School 

26 

27 28 
Day 2 

29 
Day 1 

30 
Day 2 

31 
Day 1 

  

Holidays December 22-January 6 



February 2019 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 2 

3 4 5 6 7 8 
NO 

SCHOOL 

9 

10 11 12 13 14 
Valentineôs 
Day 

15 16 

17 18 
NO 

SCHOOL 
Family Day 

19 
NO 

SCHOOL 

20 
NO 

SCHOOL 

21 
NO 

SCHOOL 

22 
NO 

SCHOOL 

23 

24 25 26 27 
Parent 
Council 
7pm 

28   

Gr. 7 Band Camp- February 13ñ15 

Gr. 8 Band Campð Feb 27ñMarch 1 



 

 

 

 Camp Caroline 2017 
Grade 7 Band Students 

Wed. Feb. 13 ð 15 

 

Grade 8 Band Students 

Wed. Feb 27ñMar 1 

 

Revue Concert TBA 
 

Information Forms will be sent 
home with the students the week of Jan. 7ñ11. These forms will also be 
available on the schoolõs website. Please complete and return these permis-
sion forms as soon as possible. 

All School Fees must be paid in full, or arrangements made with the     
Principal for your child to attend. 

The parent information evening will be Thurs. Jan 31st at 7 pm in the 
band room. 

There are still chaperone spaces available. Parent Volunteer packages will 
need to be completed. Please contact Mr. Froese if you can help out. 

froeseh@fsd38.ab.ca 

 

Lost & Found 
Donõt forget to visit our Lost & Found 
when you visit the school.  Many items 
have been lost or left behind and we 
would like them reunited with their 
owners.  When you visit the school 
please look for anything your student 
may have lost.  Lost and Found will be 
donated if unclaimed. 

Lunch Time Rules 

£cole Senator Riley 
Middle School has a 
closed campus 
during lunch. 

Students are not 
allowed to leave the 
school grounds 
while on lunch.  

mailto:froeseh@fsd38.ab.ca
http://www.clker.com/cliparts/1/5/7/b/11949864461694789848winter_hat_nathan_eady_01.svg.med.png


 

 

 

 

Colt Athletics 
 

Basketball season is underway here at Senator Riley. We are 
also  still looking for any volunteers that would like to help 
out with   practices.  No experience needs, just a love for 

basketball. 

Basketball  

Monday Practices 

7/8 Boys 7:30AM 

7/8 Girls 3:30PM 

Wednesday Practices 

7/8 Boys 3:30PM 

Jr. B Girls Schedule 

Jr. B Boys Schedule 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are very proud of the Cheer Team and all the hard work that they 
are putting into preparing for their upcoming competition. Ms. 
Brauner will be taking the group to the Lethbridge Imagine Cheer 
Competition on January 26, 2019. The competition runs from 9:00 
am to 6:00 pm.  Good luck team! Teams from southern Alberta com-

pete in Zones! Top 3 go to provincials!  

SCHOOL FEES ARE NOW OVERDUE 

School fee information and Maplewood account 
access was e-mailed to families in September and 
reminders sent. Fee invoices were also included in 
Term 1 Learner Profiles. If you did not receive your 
invoice, please contact Mrs. Cobb at the office at 
652-2346, ext. 22144.   

Payment arrangements can be easily and 
confidentially arranged. Our office accepts cash, 
cheque, money order, debit, VISA and MasterCard. 
Fees can also be paid online through your Maplewood 
account. 

If arrangements are not made with Mrs. Cobb, fees 
will be sent to Division Office for collections.   

http://www.google.ca/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=0ahUKEwiLkaeDqNvRAhUk6YMKHWjrB6wQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fgochallengers.org%2Fpage-1268060&bvm=bv.144686652,d.amc&psig=AFQjCNFMFar7lKWJ6EPz5G45p98GHsjSIw&ust=1485365069128775
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Professional experience is not required.  Driver training is provided at no cost to the prospec-
tive driver. We're looking for dependable, caring people, who like  dealing with the public, 

helping children, and are ,of course, committed to  safety. 

You will have the chance to make a difference in a child's life, and perhaps your own as 
well!  If you are available for part-time morning and afternoon work, are looking for a secure, 

part-time job without having to work nights, weekends,     holidays or school breaks, and have 
an appreciation for children of all ages, we welcome your application. 

For more information go to the careers section on the Foothills School Division website.�� 


